Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members
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The Two-Minute Drill Safety Message
No matter how well-thought-out and detailed a game plan is, it will need to be modified. That's why sports TEAMs huddle before
football plays and free throws in basketball.

That's exactly why we should huddle and have two-minute drills at each change in location and after short delays and minor changes.
We do this to discuss what’s going to happen at an exact work location for a defined time. This allows our work planning to be hazard
and task specific. Two-minute drills are of critical importance and must be used frequently to supplement pre-job briefings.

That’s because no 10-minute job briefing at the start of the day can anticipate and account for everything that will happen for the next
eight or 10 hours.





